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To student’s families of IC TRILUSSA Milan

Newsletter n. 65

Milan, 16/02/2021

"URGENT COMMUNICATION TO FAMILIES

Dear Parents,
ATS Milan reports the increase in COVID infections in the areas close to us, 50 it is recommended to

follow the prevention rules with the utmost caution:

1. What should the family check every morning before taking the student to school?
Body temperature should be taken at home and checked for other symptoms in the son/daughter
Covid suspects. In case of temperature 2 37.5 ° C or in case of doubt about the state of health
(severe cold, sore '
stomach, vomiting), do not take son/daughter to school, contact the pediatrician or family doctor
and

follow the instructions.
2. What should the family do if the student has suspected Covid-19 symptoms at home?

The student must stay at home. It is necessary to promptly contact the pediatrician or doctor
and follow the instructions. |n case it is necessary to make a swab, it is possible

go, without an appointment, to the sampling points identified and immediately NOTICE THE
SCHOOL OFFICE

3. The family reminds their child of:

USE the mask

WASH your hands often )

KEEP one meter distance from others

Respecting these prevention rules protects your health and the health of everyone,

Thanks for the collaboration"

Il Dirigente Scolastico

Dott. Galanti Giorgio
Firma autografa omessa ai sensi
dell’art. 3 del D. Lgs. n. 39/1993




